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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: 14B NCAC 09 .0302 request for changes

 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
 

From: Shropshire, Liddie <lidd.shropshire@ncdps.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 3:18 PM 
To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Shropshire, Liddie <lidd.shropshire@ncdps.gov> 
Subject: RE: 14B NCAC 09 .0302 request for changes 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
We are reviewing your feedback and will respond as soon as possible; a one-to-two-week extension is needed to 
complete. I respectfully request that 14B NCAC 09 .0302 be considered at the Rules Review Commission’s 
February 26, 2025, meeting instead of the January 29, 2025, meeting. This would give us time to make the 
necessary revisions to the rule.   
 
Again, thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Liddie D. Shropshire, Director 
NC Department of Public Safety 
Office of Victim Compensation Services 
4232 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-4232 
Tel:  919 733-7974 (within NC) 
800 826-6200 (statewide) 
Fax:  919 715-4209 
Lidd.shropshire@ncdps.gov 
www.ncdps.gov 

 
 
 


